
Workshop  on  creating
environmentally  friendly
holidays
For  those  wanting  to  put  green  —  as  in  environmentally
friendly  —  ideas  in  to  the  holidays  there  will  be  a
presentation  about  how  to  do  so  on  Dec.  12

Rose Parker is putting on the event from 6-8pm at Lake Tahoe
Community College’s library.

This interactive presentation will cover a variety of topics
related to how people can make a positive impact on their
local communities. This event will cover definitions related
to  sustainability,  how  conventional  consumerism  impacts
people,  economies  and  communities,  how  to  green  holidays,
travel, resourcing and more.

Must be 18 to attend. Space is limited. Cost is $25.

To RSVP or for more info, contact vrosie333@hotmail.com or
(530) 314.0168.
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